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All children and young people  
in care in Barnet are members of  

BOP – Barnet on Point   
your Children in Care Council. BOP

•	�Call Laura (#BOP Participation Officer) 
on 020 8359 2477 or 07921 278 463

•	�Email: BOP@barnet.gov.uk
•	�Ask your social worker or Independent 

Reviewing Officer
•	�or look at: Barnet On Point –  

Children In Care Council | Barnet Council

Find out more:

Caring for people, our places and the planet

BOP

BOP
SCAN the  
QR CODE

https://www.barnet.gov.uk/young-people/coming-care/barnet-point-children-care-council
https://www.barnet.gov.uk/young-people/coming-care/barnet-point-children-care-council


We are BOP - Barnet on Point,  
and we want to welcome you as a member  

of your Children in Care Council!

BOP provides you with the chance to share your 
experiences of being in care and to influence and improve 
the services you receive. Being in BOP can help make a 
difference for all children and young people in care in 
Barnet – but it’s not just about meetings – its also a safe 
place where you can come and make friends with those in 
a similar situation and have fun.

BOP have lots of different ways to get involved
•	�Regular group sessions with your #BOP Participation Officer 

Laura
•	�Annual Summer Celebration and achievements event – a fun 

day for everyone
•	�Holiday activities. Past events have included theatre trips, 

tea with the mayor and celebrating Black History Month.
•	�Discussions about things that are important to you.
•	�Giving your views and ideas about how to make services 

better and influence decision makers to make changes. For 
example, in November 2022 BOP opened our family services 
staff conference and led an exercise for 400 professionals.

•	�The chance to get involved in other participation work taking 
place in Barnet via www.barnet.gov.uk/mysaymatters

BOP BOP

We offer rewards to take part in activities eg vouchers for some events,  
the chance to build skills, get testimonials and references for your CV


